
From:   John Logan   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   May 20, 2020

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I hope you are doing well during these unusual times. I am writing to address your recent inquiry as
stated here: &ldquo;Have you ever pre-coordinated with Army and if so, please provide the date of
coordination.&rdquo;
   
This was in reference to Application 0240-EX-CN-2020 regarding C2 for UHF. However, my answer also
applies to Application 0323-EX-CN-2020 for Aircraft Telemetry as well. We have been coordinating with
White Sands Missile Range (WSMR), specifically with Flight Safety Officers at the Range Operations
Directorate. Our coordination began on February 26 by working through Spaceport America who
coordinates with WSMR on airspace and frequency usage. This culminated to a comprehensive briefing
that was provided to Spaceport America and WSMR on April 13. Since then, we have been meeting
weekly and we are coordinating our airspace and frequency usage through an Operational Requirements
document, which is currently with WSMR for approval. They have not had any issues with our
frequencies and our proposed operations at high altitude. Please let me know if this addresses your
concerns for both applications 0240-EX-CN-2020 and 0323-EX-CN-2020. We are in urgent need of our
C2 and FTI approvals as we would like to begin testing at the end of May. Thanks for your assistance in
this matter.


